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 The Center for STEM Education
Suite 520 International Village
Northeastern University
360 Huntington Ave.
Boston, Massachusetts 02115

July 18, 2011
Dear CAPSULE participants

Welcome to the CAPSULE program!  As you already know, you have been selected from a pool of talented teachers who applied to our program this summer.  We thank you sincerely for accepting our invitation to participate in this experience. Our team has a very exciting and engaging program planned for these two weeks.  

Our ultimate goal this summer is to help you take the capstone experience back to your school to better help your students relate STEM concepts to real world problems. For more insight into the program, please read the “Why are we here?” document included in your CAPSULE binder.

The program is designed to provide you with all the tools that you will need to successfully create a capstone experience in your school. We have assembled a variety of engagements to guide you through this learning process. These include hands-on activities and talks lead by industry experts, design challenges, free CAD software to install and learn, and opportunities collaborate with your colleagues.

We have also assembled a team of experts to teach and deliver the two week course.  Our team includes representatives from Northeastern University; the Museum of Science, Boston; and Boston Public School District.  Our team has pooled their resources and areas of expertise to create what we hope will be a positive and productive experience.

We are all very excited to get started, and we look forward to learning and exploring with you over the next two weeks.  

Best regards,

Abe Zeid, for the CAPSULE team

Professor and Director

Northeastern University

Boston, Massachusetts

